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Ruemel Panglao

From: Clay Collins <CCollins@fiskcorp.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 9, 2021 3:59 PM
To: Ruemel Panglao; Kanoa Kelley
Subject: PLN2020-00137 Ninth street Montara

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Paul Langan <langanpaul@icloud.com> 
Date: Wed, Jun 9, 2021, 2:01 PM 
Subject: Ninth street montara 
To: <collinscity@gmail.com> 
 
 
Keep status quo 
With footpath, and  maintaining as has been done. 
It looks good good and foot trail is  easily accessible to pedestrians. 
 
Paul Langan 
247 9th St. 
 

 
This email message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.

 
THIS COMPANY IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER AND PROVIDES OPPORTUNITIES TO SMALL, WOMAN OWNED, MINORITY OWNED, 
LOCALLY OWNED, VETERAN OWNED, DISABLED OWNED, AND DISADVANTAGED BUSINESSES (M/F/V/D). 


